
City of Newton 

Public Hearing Notice 
 

Thursday, January 23, 2020 
 

Public hearings will be held on Thursday, January 23, 2020 at 7:00 PM, second floor, Newton City 
Hall before the Real Property Reuse Committee of the Newton City Council for the purpose of 
hearing the following petition at which time all parties interested in the items shall be heard.  
Notice will be published Thursday, January 9, 2020 and Thursday, January  16, 2020 in The 
Boston Globe with a copy posted on the city’s website at www.newtonma.gov and in a 
conspicuous place at Newton City Hall.  

Referred to the Real Property Reuse Committee 
#65-20 Reuse of the West Newton National Guard Armory (295-19) 

DIRECTOR OF PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT submitting on August 7, 2016 a letter 
recommending that the West Newton Armory located at 1135 Washington Street be evaluated 
for the purpose of leasing the property for redevelopment as 100% affordable housing or for 
municipal uses pursuant to Ordinance Section 2-7. 

 
*** 

You may call the City Council Office at 617-796-1210 for information. 

By City Clerk at 9:18 am, Jan 07, 2020


